
 

 

                      

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EUNGAI PUBLIC SCHOOL 
E-mail : eungai-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

NEWSLETTER 
TERM 3  WEEK 1   25TH JULY 2018 

 

Our Mission: To provide a unique, challenging 

and world class education 

 

 

 

Main Street 

Eungai Creek  NSW   2441 

Phone:  (02)  6569 9248 

Fax :      (02)  6569 9428 

Mobile: 0438  463  912 
 

August  

1st School Photos 

3rd  District Athletics Carnival 

3rd NO CANTEEN TODAY 

7th Parent Teacher interviews 

   

   

 
 

 

 PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

Welcome to Term Three. At the end of last term we held our Athletics Carnival at Buz Brazel Oval at Scotts 

Head. The weather was great and it was lovely to see all our students participating and having a lovely time. 

Thank you to all the staff for helping out on the day. A special thank you to Mrs Stacey Johnson for organising 

and running the fantastic day. Many of our wonderful parents helped out on the day and without you 

assisting the carnival would not have been possible, so a big thank you to you also. 

 

Congratulations to all of our students who qualified for the District Athletics Carnival held at Nambucca Heads 

next Friday, 3rd August. Don’t forget to bring your permission notes back by Monday 30th July. 

 

Due to the District Athletics Carnival being held next Friday, there will not be an assembly. The next Assembly 

will be held on Friday, 17th August. Sports Carnival Ribbons and Age Champions will be presented at this 

assembly.  

 

We have just purchased some books for the library and are in need of someone to cover them. If you are 

available to cover some of our library books for us please see me.  

 

Have a great fortnight, 

 

 

 

Julie Carr 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CALENDAR DATES 
 

 

MERIT AWARDS 
 

 

There is no assembly this week due to the 

District Athletics Carnival being on.  
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Eungai Public School Athletics Carnival 
Last term Eungai Public School participated in the school athletics carnival at Uncle Ritchie’s oval at Scotts 

Head. Everyone had a great day and a few students even broke records. In the junior boys Shot Put, Dominic, 

Saxon and Owen all broke the 12 year old shot put record but Dominic now holds the new record at 6.52m 

beating the old record by 53cm. In the junior boys Discus, Owen broke an 18 year old record by throwing 

17.28m, 12 cm further than the previous record and Taya broke the 11 year old girls Discus record by 1.05m, 

setting a new record of 14.04m. Both records had stood for 18 years. A lot of fun was had by everyone and it 

was a great way to end the term. We would like to thank all of the parents and helpers that came to support 

us and help run the canteen and assist with recording. Also a big thank you to all the teachers for making the 

day happen.  

 

By Taya and Reece 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

K/1/2/3 DESERT DESSERT 
 

 



2018 City2Surf 

https://city2surf2018.everydayhero.com/au/stacey-2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Stuarts Point & Dis Little Athletics 

Registrations online at www.lansw.com.au from Aug 1st. 

Competition begins 3rd August at 4.15pm, at Buz Brazel Oval Scotts Head. 

More info. on our Facebook page - "Stuarts Point & Dis Athletics Club." 

 

 

 

NO CANTEEN FRIDAY 3rd August 

 

 

 

 

 

This year I’m running (maybe more like walking) in 

the 2018 City2Surf in August. I have decided to 

raise money for the charity Beyondblue, any 

support is greatly appreciated. Thank you. 
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